Mt. Airy Garden Club--September 10, 1992

The September meeting at the home of Margaret Hicks was started by Barbara Conway's interesting slide program on Ornamental Grasses and the New American Garden.

In president Dottie Garrison's absence, Peggy Martin, the vice-president, presided and began by reading a postcard from Dottie. Marie White reported a balance on hand of \$1,323.54.

Ann Williams, who is doing the Horticulture report for this year on small flowering shrubs, began by talking about Anthony Watera Spirea.

There will probably be a workday at the end of the month in order to check the edge of the wood garden and perhaps plant a dogwood tree.

Marie White won a blue ribbon in design at the recent flower show at the Country Fair.

Julie Harrison has sent a letter to reserve the CAB building for our annual sale which includes baskets of greens and a bake sale.

Several members of our club will be serving the luncheon for the National Arboreatum Advisory Bould on October 26.

October's meeting will be at the home of Esther Neckere.

Attending:

Elaine Arnold
Marilyn Berkut
Jimmi Nell Finley
Mary Ellen Haegy
Julie Harrison
Margaret Hicks

Peggy Martin Marian Moreland Esther Neckere Dottie Sisson Marie White Ann Williams